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Dear sir / wmadam,

I write on behalf of many people who are very upset by the lack of laws
enforced in HK regarding the Ivory trade. It is now 2017, and the law needs
to be modified and implemented as soon as humanely possible.

I understand that the traders have had plenty of time to reconsider their
continuance of profiting from such barbaric acts. The elephants need their
tusks to live, far more than we need their tusks to sculpture for
ornaments. All IVORY needs banning, all loopholes need to be closed.

These elephants are in fact far more valuable alive than dead, and the
ongoing murder of these majestic animals is simply UNACCEPTABLE in any way
shape or form. People who partake in the killing industry need heftier
fines and prison sentences.

Please do us proud by enforcing the correct measures to put an end to this
dreadful situation which needs addressing.

Please do place this issue high on your priorities.
Kindly
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